Letter of Intent of Cooperation
between Bangkok Metropolitan Administration (BMA)
and Local Government of Budapest

Headed by the Governor of Bangkok Metropolitan Administration
Bhichit Rattakul, the BMA Delegation made a cordial visit to
Budapest in February 1997.

During this visit Governor Bhichit Rattakul and Mayor Gabor
Demszky were able to have talks in a warm and friendly atmosphere.

On both sides, there is seen to be a strong possibility of mutual
cooperation in the future and in the negotiations both sides agreed
on the following cooperation:

1. Public transport including the development plan of the metro
lines, waste water treatment within the environmental protection
and urban planning.

2. In June 1997, teleconference show is planned in each other cities
with the participation of Governor of Bangkok and Mayor of
Budapest.

3. On this occassion an agreement of cooperation is intended to be
signed between the two cities.

BMA and Budapest City agreed to promote personnal exchange in
various fields, including cultural exchange and mutual technical
assistance.

Budapest, 20th February 1997.

Bhichit Rattakul Gabor Demszky
Governor of Bangkok Mayor of Budapest
Doty 2l
Witness: / ...... JQ\V/ ................... W
Pradap Pibulsonggram

Ambassador of Thailand



